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LAUNCH OF OGRA’S NEW WEBSITE

The Oil & Gas Regulatory Authority has launched its new website

(www.ogra.org.pk) with new look, design and features. The website has been

redesigned keeping in view the concept of “Ease of doing business” and to

improve user friendliness and appeal.

In addition to the changed design and layout of the pages, new functions have
been implemented in this version. The design of the web pages and the structure

of information have been changed to improve overview and usability.

The new design and colours now reflect the OGRA’s new corporate identity. Now
in the new website, the presentation of the web pages has been improved with
more information and an optimized navigation structure for general public and

industry/business area.
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